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NACAA Priorities Letter

http://www.4cleanair.org/sites/default/files/Documents/NACAA2021PresidentialTransitionDocument-01152021.pdf

• On Jan 15, 2021, NACAA sent a letter to 
the Administration of President Biden 
outlining seven priority areas:
• Environmental Justice
• Respect for State Authority and CAA’s 

Cooperative Federalism 
• Ensure Scientific/Technical Integrity 

in EPA Core Actions
• Advance Programs to Protect Public 

Health and Address Climate Change
• Reset Permitting & Enforcement 

Priorities
• Improve Technical Assistance to 

States
• Increase Federal Funding
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